Attendance:

David Miall

Boris Choi

Sam Perry

Peter Gillingham

Alan Brookes

Brandon Stainton-Scarth

Items arising from previous meeting:

Current Items:

- Feedback from Stuart on Func. spec.
 - David revise and send to SLP by tmr
- Development distribution
 - David Action controller
 - Peter UI controller
 - Sam general test and debug support
 - Boris Net stuff
 - Alan media handling
 - Brandon fancy shape
 - Pat & Akif existing?
- Design Doc.
 - Research to Peter

AOB:

• Still don't know who is our Business Mentor (Stuart plz)

Actions Arising:

• Heads up for finance stuff

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 14:30.